
 

 

 

11/09/23 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

Bestselling children’s author, Mel Taylor-Bessent, visited our school last year to talk about her fantastically 

festive books, The Christmas Carrolls and The Christmas Competition, and she’s been back in touch to spread 

some more cheer . . . 

As so many of our pupils enjoyed the first two books in the series (and lots of them suggested ideas and 

character names for book three!), Mel has offered to sign and dedicate copies of the final book in the series, 

The Christmas Club, at a special discounted price. This opportunity is for a limited time only, and is only 

available to a few select schools. If your child wasn’t at Mel’s event, they’ll still welcome to order a copy of The 

Christmas Club – the books can be read in any order, and you’re welcome to order some for Christmas 

presents too.  

To receive a signed and dedicated copy of The Christmas Club, please place your order via SCOPAY. If you 

would like the book dedicated to more than one child please email the office, as we will use the child’s name 

from the SCOPAY account for the dedication. The books are £6.99 each (normally £7.99), and any orders made 

after 29th September won’t be included.  

 

Mel will then sign the books and deliver them to the school. More information on Mel and her books can be 

found at www.meltaylorbessent.com. 

 

ABOUT THE CHRISTMAS CLUB: The third and final instalment in The Christmas Carrolls series, The Christmas 

Club, sees the Carrolls fly to New York City in search of the elusive Christmas Club. ‘A Christmas book about 

kindness and cheer to make even Scrooge’s heart melt ’- Dame Jacqueline Wilson 

          

 


